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Follow us on 
Twitter

@PhilomathHS and
Instagram

@phswarriornation

Graduate EVERY
student and transition

each of them into a job,
training, or college.

PHS students take part in STEAM instruction 
Our new STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Math) instructor,
Chris Singer, has committed to work with some lucky students with
engaging activities that stimulate creativity, collaboration, curiosity and
problem solving twice a month. Students recently created marble mazes
with Legos. We will continue to share the great things happening.



Homecoming is next week, Oct. 2 through Oct. 7. ASB has a lot of great activities in store and we
strongly encourage students to participate and be part of the fun.

October
 6                Manufacturing Day at LBCC

 6                Homecoming

 7                Homecoming Dance - 8 to 10:30 pm

12               1/2 Day for Students - Grading and Conferences in Afternoon

13               No School - Grading and Conferences

18               Chat with the Principal in Community Conference Room, 5 pm

25               PSAT Testing (Deadline to register Oct. 16)

Dates to Remember

ASB plans homecoming events for next week



We will be offering the PSAT on October 25.
Interested 10th and 11th grade students will
sign up using this link. 

This year, a fee is required to take the test. The
fee is $18 and can be paid to the PHS main
office. Students who need assistance with this
fee can see Ms. Drennen for support, as we do
not want cost to be a barrier. For more
information about the PSAT, please visit the
College Board website.

The test will be digital this year, and students
will test using their school-issued
Chromebooks. Additional information will be
sent out to students who sign up as the test
date approaches. Please see Ms. Drennen with
any questions about the exam. The deadline to
sign up to take the PSAT is October 16. 

Register for PSAT
offered at PHS Oct. 25

Did you know that students who score a one or two on an AP®
Exam are more likely to attend college and graduate on time
than academically similar students who don’t take AP? And
they’re more likely to say they’re doing well or very well in college
courses that cover similar content. Research has proven what
educators have known for some time. No matter what their
score is, students who complete an AP course and exam benefit
from their AP experience.

Students stand out to colleges and scholarship organizations by
completing an AP course and exam. It demonstrates that they 

Advanced Placement courses are for everyone

have persisted through challenging coursework and are ready for collegiate-level material.

For more information about PHS’s Advanced Placement classes and other ways to earn college
credit while in high school, visit the Expanded Options information on the counseling center page
on the PHS website. Personalized Learning

Day held Sept. 29

Creating and Updating Resumes
Completing Interest/Aptitude Inventories

YouScience
Updating their Four Year Plan
Drug/Alcohol Education

We are focusing on fentanyl
Digital Citizenship 

Understanding their digital footprint
Social Emotional Learning

Love Languages
 Self Awareness - Naming emotions

Native American History

Today students experienced their first
Personalized Learning Day. The point of this
day is for students to have an opportunity to
have time to work on the Career Learning
Activities that were previously taught in
homeroom. These activities include:

There will be some make up opportunities for
students that were absent in the near future,
to ensure they meet graduation requirements.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSff5RBPJ-yylccusQ0zssRSM2b3aYt9IArBFalgGPy13JObig/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt
https://www.philomathsd.net/philomath-hs-home/academics/beyond-phs


Information

ATHLETICS & ACTIVITIES

Game schedules; dismissal, departure,
and return times; rosters; coaches
contact information, etc.  

Calendar, sports registration, athletic
forms, athletic handbook and policies,
athletic fundraisers, etc. 

XC and Track and Field Meet
information

Please note that game times are
subject to change, so please check
schedules prior to scheduled events.

Below you will find links to corresponding
sites that will provide you with current
information for athletics and activities.

OSAA

PHS Athletics Page

Athletic.net 

Mike Hood
Assistant Principal/ Athletic Director
541-929-3211 ext: 1104
mike.hood@philomath.k12.or.us

Amanda Bauer
Athletics & Activities Administrative
Assistant
541-929-2043
amanda.bauer@philomath.k12.or.us

Click on the link for Philomath News articles about our
Warriors.

Football just short of
upsetting #1 ranked Junction
City, 17-20

Girls Cross Country
finishes first place in
five out of five meets

Read Philomath News coverage of the boys and
girls cross country meets.

See the Philomath News for more information
about the game.

https://philomathnews.com/category/sports/warriors/
https://www.osaa.org/teams/52887
https://www.philomathsd.net/philomath-hs-home/athletics
https://www.athletic.net/
https://philomathnews.com/category/sports/warriors/
https://philomathnews.com/philomath-girls-continue-to-dominate-cross-country-meets/
https://philomathnews.com/junction-city-controls-2nd-half-to-rally-past-philomath-20-17/
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Both boys and girls varsity soccer beat Cascade



Booster Club is looking for more volunteers for football and volleyball concession stand shifts.
Thank you for volunteering and helping the Booster Club support our Philomath athletics and
activities!

Please note that there are both indoor and outdoor concessions on this Sign Up. Volunteers and
immediate family members get into the event they are volunteering at for free (limited to spouse
and up to three children).

Volunteer shifts will count toward a Philomath Booster Club donation to your designated
Philomath High School team or club. When you sign up, be sure to identify which team or club will
receive the donation for your volunteer services.

Children are not allowed in the concession stand (unless they are high school age and working).
Please no middle school or elementary kids in concessions.

Thank You! Go Warriors!

Next Meeting:
Wednesday, October 11

6 pm, PHS Community Conference Room 

Booster Club Info

A message from PHS Booster Club
Sign up to volunteer in concession stands

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0E48A4AC29A02-phsfall2


MANUFACTURING DAY
Friday, October 6th • 10:00 a.m. - 12:45 p.m.

Experience all of the manufacturing
programs that Linn-Benton Community
College offers. All of which can get you into
a high-paying career in two years or less.

College isn’t free, 
but it can be affordable.

For more information, see your

counselor or visit the LBCC website.

https://events.linnbenton.edu/event/401872

